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********************************************************************* 

New Franken Fire and Rescue Updates!  

        The Fire Department Run Walk will be held on September 23, 2023. 

Check in and registration starts at 7:30 with Run starting at 8:00 am. All 

proceeds to benefit the New Franken Fire Department. 

 

The new Playground equipment is up and available to use. Come out with 

the kids or grandkids and try it out.  Also BIG thank you to all of our 

donors as they have helped make this project possible.  Stop in to the Town 

Hall to see the placque listing those donors.  

********************************************************************* 

CULVERTS/DRIVEWAYS 

We have updated our drivway/culvert permit at this time.  See 

Ordinance,  Chapter 16, section 6.2, 6.2.1, 6.2.2, and 6.2.3 for 

regulations. Contact a Town board member to obtain this 

permit – there is now a $50 charge for each permit. 

Right of Way Ordinance Application/Permit is now available on 

line. If you plan on doing any work in the Town right of way on a 

Town Road, this permit must be obtained.  Proposed work 

includes utility, boring, trenching, construction, tunneling as 

well as other types of work. Please review the application prior 

to beginning any work. 

CHAPTER 32: RESTRICTING USE & OBSTRUCTION OF TOWN 

ROAD RIGHT OF WAY DITCHES AND EMBANKMENTS 

This ordiance regulates and limits the altering of ditches and the 

right of way on Town Roads in Humboldt. It also addresses 

depositing rubbish or yard wastes in any ditch, drain water 

discharge and structure or construction in the right of way.  

This ordinance can be found on the website – 

townofhumboldt.com, so please review. 

Recycle Center INFO 

We ask that ALL 

residents utilize 

composting as a means of 

disposing of their grass 

clippings and garden 

waste.  Recently it was 

brought to the Board’s 

attention that yard waste 

is being bagged and 

dropped in the 

compacter. This is 

unacceptable! We pay by 

the tonnage and this 

greatly increases our 

costs.  If you need 

information on 

composting, there will be 

flyers at the drop off site.  

Reminder that our hours of 

operation are from 9 am-1 pm 

on Saturdays and 4-8 pm on 

Wednesdays.  

 

 

 

 


